
[virus checked]

Dear Chris 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Assessment Report for : 
'Routine antenatal anti-D prophylaxis for RhD-negative women (review)'  
The document is welcome and there are very few comments to be made. 
However, there is ambiguity in Table 8 on page 47 in which the display of data 
does not quite match with the text about it (last paragraph on page 46 and 
spreading onto page 47). The attached page provides a suggested replacement to 
Table 8 which is much clearer. 
  
If you have any questions please contact me. 
  
Kind regards 
xxxxxxx 
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The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender, and not necessarily those of BPL. 

 

This text confirms that this e-mail message and its attachments have been swept for the 

presence of computer viruses by BPL, however we cannot guarantee that they are virus free. 

 

All e-mails and their attachments to and from the bpl.co.uk domain, may be archived, and 

their contents monitored. 

 

If you have received this message in error, you must not copy, disclose, distribute or relay its 

contents but delete it immediately from your computer and notify BPL by telephoning +44 (0) 

20 8258 2589. 

BPL is not responsible and cannot be held liable to anyone who has received this email in 

error for the contents or personal or private messages sent by members of staff for the 

security of information sent by email by your request. 


